
 

Request for Proposals 
Civil Engineering Consulting Services 

 

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) conducts environmental 
impact assessments in the Mackenzie Valley in the Northwest Territories.  Technical specialists and 
advisors are sometimes required during the assessment process to provide the Review Board with 
assistance in assessing potential risks and effects to and from the environment. 

This document is a request for proposals for civil engineering expertise.  In particular, the Review 
Board is looking for expertise related to roads and other linear developments in northern conditions. 
Experience should include: 

• geological and geotechnical engineering 
• construction in mountainous terrain  
• construction engineering 
• construction over permafrost 
• assessment of potential failure modes and risks, including consideration of geo-hazards 
• hydraulic engineering 
• highway design 

Should you wish to be considered, please submit a statement of qualifications.  This should include: 

1. a description of the services that can be provided 
2. specific areas of expertise and associated personnel CVs 
3. a rate sheet 

The Review Board may request further details if needed.  Your information will remain active for two 
fiscal years.  Submissions will be accepted until Thursday April 2nd, 2015. 

Mail or e-mail to: 

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Box 938, #200 Scotia Centre 
5102 50th Ave 
Yellowknife, NT, X1A 2N7 
 
Attn: Alan Ehrlich, Manager of Environmental Assessment (aehrlich@reviewboard.ca) 
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